
Sion Charles 

Thanks all who took part in his “Hug a fon” for 
Teenage cancer. He raised £190. 

Annual Memorial Service. We will be holding our 
annual memorial service on the Sunday following 
Easter, 8

th
 April when we will remember those loved 

ones we have lost this year. If you would like a name 
added to the memorial roll this year, please speak to 
Pastor Roger as soon as possible. 

Service User Advisor for Home Access.  
The position is for one morning 4 hours a week, plus 
relief for holidays, day by mutual agreement. The 
position will be a fixed term contract for 12 months. 
Training will be offered but experience in an office 
environment, working face to face contact with the 
public would be an advantage. Home Access is a 
Christian based Charity and an ability to work in this 
environment is necessary.  Closing date 31

st
 Mar 

2018. Initial enquiries to Steve Roberts. Telephone: 
029 2070 9524 Email: 
homeaccess@tabspenarth.org.uk 

Offering Envelopes 

These are available for your collection in the Lounge 
today. If you would like to have envelopes, please 
speak to Jon Morse or Graham Niblett. 

the : word 
Matthew 28:16-20 – (NIV UK) 
The Great Commission 

16 

Then the eleven disciples went to Galilee, to the 
mountain where Jesus had told them to go. 

17 

When 
they saw him, they worshipped him; but some 
doubted. 

18 

Then Jesus came to them and said, “All 
authority in heaven and on earth has been given to 
me. 

19 

Therefore go and make disciples of all 
nations, baptising them in the name of the Father 
and of the Son and of the Holy Spirit, 

20 

and teaching 
them to obey everything I have commanded you. 
And surely I am with you always, to the very end of 
the age.” 

contact : us 
Church Centre:  029 2070 2690 

Arcot House:  029 2070 9524 

 

E-mail: info@tabspenarth.org.uk 

Website: www.tabs.church 

Tabs Twitter: @tabs_penarth.   
Facebook: /TabsPenarth 

 

Registered Charity No: 1133948 

 

Items for social media and/or the website 
should be emailed to: 
comms@tabspenarth.org.uk 

Items for the newssheet should be emailed to:  
newssheet@tabspenarth.org.uk 

tabernacle : 
penarth 
purpose : to reflect God’s love in  
our church, community and world 

 

  

sunday 18th march 2018 

  

today's services 

 

10.00 am – We believe in One God:  
Father, Son and Holy Spirit 

Matthew 28:16-20 

 

6.00 pm – I want to win! - Psalm 20:1-9 

  

 

mid – week 

 

Wednesday 

10.00 am: Communion 

 

 

thought for the week 

GO and make disciples of all nations… 

Matthew 28:19 

Pastor Roger Grafton: 029 2019 5580 (home)  
07876 194 617 (mobile )  

email roger.grafton@tabspenarth.org.uk 

 

Pastor Owen James 07375 496 646 (mobile) 
email owen.james@tabspenarth.org.uk 

 

Sarah Westmore:  
email sarah.westmore@tabs.church 

 

Tabs Twitter: @tabs_penarth 

Sermon Recording/CD 

Sermons are downloadable from the web site. If you would 
prefer to purchase a CD, see Graham at the AV desk. 



what’s : on at tabernacle  
SUNDAY – 5

th
 Sunday in Lent 

 10.30 am Pastor Roger and Will Roberts - 
communion will be celebrated  

At Communion service today, gluten free bread will 
be used.  
 6.00 pm Cancelled  
 7.00 pm @23 in room 23—cancelled 

Why not join us for tea/coffee after the services? 

MONDAY – Pastor Owen’s Day off 
 9.30 am Maintenance team meet  
 2.30 pm Women’s Hour – Julian Haines  
 7.30 pm CAP Debt Centre Meeting 

TUESDAY 

 1.00 pm Small Group at 11 Albert Road  
 3.00 pm The Keep Drop-In at Arcot House 

 6.00 pm JAFFA (school yrs 1-2)  
 7.30 pm Small Groups meet  

WEDNESDAY 

 9.30 am - 11.30 Foodbank Breakfast club at  
Arcot House 

 10.00 am Communion led by Pastor Roger followed 
by coffee  

 1.00 pm CAP Job Club 

 7.30 pm Alpha at 49 Penlan Road Llandough 

THURSDAY 

 1.00 pm Recovery Cymru at Arcot House 

 2.30 pm Small Groups meet at Tabs 

 7.30 pm Music Group Practice 

 7.30 pm Small Groups meet  

FRIDAY – Pastor Roger’s Day Off 
 9.30 am Maintenance team meet 
 9.30 am Toddlers 

 6.00 pm Xtreme (school yrs 3-6)  
 7.30 pm Beyond Xtreme (school yrs 7-9)  

PALM SUNDAY 

 10.30 am Pastor Roger and Peter Robertson 

 6.00 pm Pastor Roger and Simon Pedwell   

Church meeting for members Monday 26
th
 March 

The following groups also meet at the church 

Monday to Friday mornings Playgroup (Sports Hall) 
Tuesday at 6.00 pm 14

th
 Penarth Brownies  

 (Sports Hall) 
Tuesday at 7.30 pm Cavatina Choir (Sanctuary) 
Wednesday at 8.00 pm Spectrum Singers (Sanct) 
Thursday at 7.30 pm Café International (Conf Room) 

The Thanksgiving Service for Marion Harris will take 
place at Tabs on Maundy Thursday (29

th
) at 4 pm 

followed by refreshments in the Lounge. Volunteers 
are needed to help with the welcome and 
refreshments. Please let Pastor Roger know if you 
can help. 

what’s : on elsewhere 
TWAM Cymru team meet at Bute Lane unit at 9.00 
am on Tuesdays & Thursdays 

Lent Lunches conclude on Friday from 12 noon 
to 1.30 pm at Stanwell Road Baptist Church Hall. 
Cost £5. Proceeds to Christian Aid. Tabs is helping to 
provide the lunch on this day and for this we need 
two more volunteers to serve and for general kitchen 
duties. If you can help please see Erica Stansfield. 

Please see notice board at the top of the stairs for 
details of other local events. 

family : news 
We remember the following people who have had 
prayer requests on the Prayer Chain recently: Jo 
Lockyer, Clare Hollinshead and Eunice Grove. 

Please also remember these people in your prayers 
who are not able to get to church any longer: 
Elizabeth Curle, Joan Bennett, John & Hazel 
Haggitt, Beryl Murray-Dickson, Dorothy 
Anderson, Mabel Thomas, Jean & Malcolm Greig 
and Joyce Reynolds. 

Preaching Engagements:  
Julian Haines is at Bethel Baptist, Bedwas. 
Ann Niblett is at Treharris am 

Anne Morse is at Mt Carmel BC 

Booking rooms at Tabs. If you wish to book a 
room at Tabs, please do so via Sarah Westmore on 
her work email at 
sarah.westmore@tabspenarth.org.uk during office 
hours.  Any church member can ask for a room for 
their own use/event/party and must be present 
throughout the booking period. Due to increased 
pressure on room use, we are not able to accept as 
many bookings for outside groups or individuals at 
this time.  To be clear, if you book a room, you must 
be present throughout the booking period. 

THANKYOU 

A thank you to all of you who prayed for, helped or 
attended the Mother’s Day event. And thank you to 
all those who sacrificed their usual Sunday service. It 
was wonderful to welcome so many families from 
outside the church. There are many stories and 
comments that we could report but here are two: 
“My 7 year old daughter has been on at me all week 
to come but I didn’t want to as I thought it would be 
naf but it’s brilliant, there is so much to do.” 
“I wouldn’t normally go into a church but this is so 
different. It’s great.” 

Presentation to Launch CAP Debt Centre Monday 
19th March 7.30 pm. Tyrone Reid CAP Regional 
Partnership Manager (Wales & West Midlands) will 
be giving a presentation here at Tabernacle on how 
the debt centre will operate and how ordinary 
Christians and churches can get involved in this 
crucial and much needed Kingdom work. Everyone 
welcome. 

Bereavement Support Group 

Have you been bereaved following the death of a 
close family member or friend in the last couple of 
years? If so, you are welcome to join us for a cuppa 
and a chance to meet others in the same situation on 
Tuesday, 27

th
 March and every fourth Tuesday of the 

month, between 2.30 pm and 4 pm in the 
Conference Room. 

Easter Chocolates 

On Saturday 24
th
 March at 10 am we will be going 

out on the streets with Easter chocolates and 
invitations to our Easter Services. If you can help 
please be at Tabs by 9.50 am. In meantime we need 
chocolate Easter lollies, chocolate Easter bunnies 
(Malteser) and small cream eggs. Please bring them 
to Tabs before Saturday 24

th
. 

Maundy Thursday Passover: We will celebrate a 
Passover meal again this year on Maundy Thursday 
(29

th
 March, 7.00 pm). Tickets are £5.00 for adults, 

(children free). Tickets and more information 
available from Pastor Roger or Claire. Getting a 
ticket in advance is absolutely essential for catering 
purposes! 

Continued over 


